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U.S. Department of Justice

Executive Office for United States Attorneys

Office of Legal Education | National Advocacy Center (803) 705-5100
1620 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201-3836

September 20, 2011

Brian L. Berntson
Special Agent
Chicago Field Office i
Criminal Investigation

Internal Revenue Service
Department of the Treasury

101 W. 2nd Street, Suite 600
Davenport, IA 52801

Dear Mr. Berntson:

\

On behalf of the Office of Legal Education, I would like to thank you for participating as an
instructor at the Advanced Money Laundering Seminar, September 7-9, 2011, in Columbia, South
Carolina. Your participation helped make the seminar a success. We greatly appreciate the time
and energy you devoted to preparing your remarks.

The evaluations submitted by the attendees contained many positive comments about the content
and format of the course and your presentation. We are pleased that so many of the participants
found the program to be valuable and are tremendously grateful for your contribution.

If you have any ideas or suggestions on improving the content of the course, please let me know.
Without your participation and commitment we would not be able to offer important seminars such
as this one.

Sincerely,

? Karen M. Wilson
Program Manager




